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• The Police Department will conduct employee interviews the week of March 13th. 

 

• The much-needed golf cart has been received as part of our code compliance 

reboot initiative. The department continues to expand its online footprint and 

communication within the active Police Department Page. The page consists of 

implementing seasonal public safety strategies to address seasonal crime trends.  

 

• The Police Department advises that out of an abundance of caution the exterior 

Postal boxed have been closed due to uptick in theft and fraud complaints to the 

PLPD and US Postal Service.  

 

• Police also noted an uptick in entering autos and recommended securing 

vehicles and checking security cameras for any suspicious activity. 


